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October 29, 2012

To DC plan sponsors and participants:

Sompo Japan DC Securities Inc.

Notice regarding the suspension of trade orders due to the closure of the US stock markets
including the NYSE on October 29th, 2012

It has been announced that the US stock markets including the NYSE (New York Stock Exchange)
will be closed on Monday, October 29, 2012 due to Hurricane Sandy approaching the US east coast.

Any purchase/sell orders for funds which invest in foreign equity/bonds as well as balanced funds*
will not be accepted on October 29, 2012 in accordance with the investment trusts’ terms and
conditions. Orders placed to purchase/sell the funds on October 29, 2012 will be accepted on the
first day the relevant exchanges reopen from October 30, 2012.

M Purchase/Sell orders will not be accepted on October 29, 2012.

B * Includes the funds which invests in foreign equity/bonds and are managed by following asset
management companies:
= SOMPO JAPAN NIPPONKOA ASSET MANAGEMENT CO., LTD.
= Daiwa Asset Management Co. Ltd.
= Goldman Sachs Asset Management Co., Ltd.
* FIL Investments (Japan) Limited
« State Street Global Advisors (Japan) Co., Ltd.

soMPO JAPAN DC securimies AnswerCenter
@€ 0120-401-593

Monday—Friday from 4:00PM—8:00PM
(some services may not be available 24 hours)
From abroad, call 03-5325-6303 (normal toll)



